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GK's Message:
HAPPY NEW YEAR!!!

We are off and running! 
Thank you, Past Grand Knight
Chris and thank you to all  of our
officers and brothers who worked
so hard to get things done in the
midst of the pandemic! 
 
On Wednesday, July 7th, we will
have a planning meeting to lay out
our calendar for the 2021-22 year.

Also, there are openings for service
directors who can handle the
following categories:

Program Director
Vocations Director
Family Director
Insurance Promoter
 
It is my hope that the existing
service directors will remain at their
posts.  

We have to pick a date for the
Installation of Officers which will be
held in church with DD Sal and
Father Vic.

Next Membership Meeting - 7/ 21.

There is a Blood Drive on 7/27. 
Details on PAGE 2.

The Annual Picnic and Awards Day
will be on August 15 at 1pm.

Sept. 26 is the next AC bus trip.
DATE CHANGE!  MORE ---------->
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The Oktoberfest fund raiser for
seminarians will be on October
2nd at 6:30 in the ICC Auditorium. 

Please check out our website
which is updated several times a
month: www.kofc12769.org. 

Vivat Jesus!
Charlie Schumacher, GK
wwm@kofc12769.org
CELL: 201-803-9217
HOME: 201-330-0304

BLOOD DRIVE
July 27th - 1-7pm

https://donate.nybc.org/donor/sch
edules/drive_schedule/283958

Please send photos 
and articles to:

newsletter@kofc12769.org

The target publishing date is 
the first day of each month.

K of C Insurance Offerings:
PERMANENT LIFE 
TERM LIFE INSURANCE
RETIREMENT   ANNUITIES 
LONG TERM CARE
DISABILITY INSURANCE
Our Field Agent is:
John McAvinue - 973-563-0120

Know someone who might make a
good knight-son, brother or friend? 
Have them sign up on line at
www.kofc.org/joinus and they will
receive  free membership for 2021-use
mcgivney2020 in promo. Once signed
let council membership chairman
know at mcgarritye@aol.com and you
also will receive a pass on 2021 dues.

St Rocco / St Bridget Church is
running a fair share fundraiser. $10
a chance contact Leonardo at
leonardoghabrial@gmail.com or
Neal at mcgarritye@aol.com.

DATES TO REMEMBER!

Planning Meeting - July 7th, 8pm

Membership Mtg. - July 21st, 8 pm

Blood Drive - July 27th, 1-7pm

Picnic & Awards - Aug. 15, 1pm

AC Bus Trip - Sept. 12, 7:30am

Oktoberfest- Oct. 2, 6:30pm

Brother Pete Furka's daughter,
Sr. Pia Jude will make her Final
Profession on August 6th in
St. Patrick's Cathedral, NYC.
Details are being worked out for
those who would like to attend.
Stay tuned!!!


